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9 January 2015 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing in support of Dr. Roland Maw as Commissioner for Alaska’s 
Department of Fish and Game.  I have had the opportunity to work for and with Dr. 
Maw for the past decade.   Dr. Maw’s understanding of natural resources combined 
with his ability to manage personnel, and finances make him an ideal candidate for 
this position. 
 
A place as large and diverse as Alaska offers many challenges in the management of 
its natural resources.  Dr. Maw has been engaged in the management issues of 
Alaska’s fish and game since the early 1970s.  In my experience, Dr. Maw is 
ultimately concerned with keeping fish and game stocks healthy and vibrant for the 
enjoyment of all Alaskans.     
   
 His experience, training, and credentials make him an ideal candidate for this 
position.   Please feel free to contact me by any means listed in the letterhead. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Paul Warner 
Master Marine Surveyor 
U.S. Surveyors Association 
Member No. 10212W 


